                                                                May 25, 2021
President and Members of City Council

City of Pittsburgh

RE:  PA Office of the State Fire Commissioner
   EMS Stations Diesel Exhaust
Dear Members of Council:


Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public Works, to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding from the Pennsylvania Office of the State Fire Commissioner to install diesel exhaust apparatus in multiple Emergency Medical Service’s stations, and further providing for agreements and expenditures not to exceed EIGHT THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED NINETY THREE DOLLARS AND TWENTY CENTS ($8,993.20) for this stated purpose.
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

Sincerely,

                                                                              Chris Hornstein
                                                                             Acting Director
CH/CG/cjg
